
From: Brian Marcontell <brian@sirassystems.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 22, 2025 11:22 AM 
To: Brian Marcontell <brian@sirassystems.com> 
Cc: Steve C. Ormbrek <steve@sirassystems.com>; Michael Brown 
<michael@sirassystems.com> 
Subject: SIRAS Update 8/22/2025  

 

Hello All, 

 

The CALPADS Rollover date is 9/9/2025 and it is best practice to not send data to CALPADS for 
the coming academic year until after they do their rollover. 

 

So we suggest not sending data from SIRAS to CALPADS until that date or later. 

As we have seen in past years, data that has already been sent prior most likely will be fine 
and not aƯected. 

 

However, for IFSP districts, we do suggest not sending data now as CALPADS won't be able to 
accept the new PLAN fields for the part C to B transition elements until then. 

If any IFSP transition planning meetings with eƯective date 7/1/2025 or later have already 
been reported this year, please reach out to support@sirassystems.com so we can assist you 
with re-reporting them after 9/9/2025 to be sure the new PLAN fields are properly recorded in 
CALPADS. 

 

https://sirassystems.happyfox.com/kb/article/619-calpads-updates-2025-26/ 

 

If you have any questions on this, please don't hesitate to write to 
support@sirassystems.com. 

 

Kind regards, 

Brian 

 

Brian Marcontell | Vice President 


